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Teacher Newsletter - August 11, 2022

Summer Teacher Workshop
Wrap-Up       

Thank you for joining us!  
We had an absolute blast connecting with 
everyone who attended the Summer Teacher 
Workshop! We appreciate your time, energy, 
and enthusiasm, as we kick-off a new year in 
SMILE! For those who were unable to attend, 
two boxes of activity materials will be 
delivered to your school. In your materials 
boxes, you’ll also find QR codes that 
correspond with lesson folders.  

Check out our workshop folder on Google 
Drive for all content presented during 
workshop sessions, administration info, and 
pictures: Click Here

We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer 
and look forward to connecting again this fall! 

Newsletter Update- The newsletter will return on Thursday, August 25, and will go out 
every other week thereafter. 

2022-2023 SMILE Contracts - By the end of the day on Friday, August 12, teachers 
will have received a copy of their 2022-2023 SMILE contract, via their school email 
address. Contact us with any questions. 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1bpditbQgkEowN4_hWyLpFaxIHU_op8O1?usp=sharing


Great Times at the Workshop!

Some highlights from this year’s 
Summer Teacher Workshop include: 
a chilly but fascinating tour of OSU’s 
“Core Lab,” an assortment of hands-
on activities teachers can use in 
their clubs, and a trip to MacDonald 
Forest, where we saw cutting edge 
tree harvesting technology in action! 
Check out more photos in Google 
Drive: Click Here

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1bpditbQgkEowN4_hWyLpFaxIHU_op8O1?usp=sharing

